
An email has been received from Punjab State Data Centre informing scheduled preventive 

maintenance activity at PSDC w.e.f. 06:00(PM) 14-Jan-20222 (Friday) to 06:00(AM) 15-Jan-2022 

(Saturday). They have informed that during this activity period websites/ applications hosted at 

State Data Centre may not be available. PSTCL has hosted its website   pstcl.org & SLDC website 

punjabsldc.org along with many other applications on SDC  which may not be accessible during the 

period.  

 

During this period, to access real-time SCADA data, https://punjabscada.org/CorporateUI may be 

visited. The credentials for the same can be taken from Sr. XEN/SCADA, PSTCL (Mob: 9646112561).  

This is for your information please. 

https://punjabscada.org/CorporateUI

